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Home Energy Audits on Hold
If you haven't had a Home Energy Audit yet, you can still 
sign-up to have this free service at your house. Just note it 
will be April 1 when Green Medal Energy starts scheduling 
audits again in our area. Give us a call if you would like to 
be put on the list to be scheduled in April.

Green Medal Energy is the company we contract with 
to perform the free home energy audits. Their team of 
experienced, licensed professionals will perform various 
tests on your home to help determine where you are losing 
energy and money. They will them make minor repairs to 
help correct problem areas identified in the audit.

If you have questions or would like to be put on the list, 
please give us a call at 575-746-3571.

CVE Annual Meeting - Save the Date

Mark your calendar for CVE's Annual 
Meeting Saturday, March 19.

More information coming soon.
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April Garcia
Warehouse Asst.

Community Room Available
If you're looking for a place to host your next meeting, 
training, or civic activity, the Central Valley Electric 
Cooperative Jack Case Community Room is available.

This 2,400 square foot room can accommodate over 
300 chairs, or 170 tables and chairs. There are no fees 
to use the room, but some restrictions apply. Give 
Leah or Raelynn a call for more information and to 
check availability.

Scott Foy
Engineering Aid

ATTENTION HOME SCHOOL 
PARENTS
Central Valley Electric Cooperative co-sponsors a Safety Coloring 
Contest every year for students in the second, third and fourth 
grades. We deliver coloring posters to schools in Artesia, Dexter, 
Hagerman and Lake Arthur.

We would like to include home school students in this 
contest. If you are a parent or know a parent who is home 
schooling their children and they would like to participate, 
please have them give us a call at 575-746-3571.

CVE also offers a free electrical safety demonstration to 
teach children to be safe 
around electricity. Give us a 
call if there is a group of home 
schooled children that would 
like to see this demonstration. 

Before You Say Yes to Solar
There is a lot to consider before you say yes to 
solar, and at Central Valley Electric Coopera-
tive we want members to be fully informed.

Please give 
us a call, before 
you sign any 
contracts with a 
solar company 
or start install-
ing solar panels. 
There are New 
Mexico rules 
and regulations 
the co-op must follow before you get started. 
We are here for you, and we want you to have 
all of the information you need to make an 
informed decision.

If you have any questions or want to start a 
renewable energy project, please give us a call 
at 575-746-3571.

Tree Trimming
CVE recognizes the valuable asset trees can 
be in our landscape. However, when trees 
or other vegetation grow in close proximity 
to electric lines, they can cause power 
outages and blinking lights, fires, and are 
dangerous to anyone who may come in 
contact with a tree limb that is touching a 
conductor.

If you feel a tree has become a potential 
hazard inside or outside the co-op's right-of-way, please give us a call 
at 575-746-3571. Do not try and trim trees near power lines.


